





In Gilead® Success with Phonics capital letters are taught through the program as they are needed — to start a person’s
name, for a title of an “easy book”, etc.

If children need to know a particular capital letter before they have learned it in the normal sequence, e.g. to read a book
that would otherwise be OK for them, just teach them the required letter.

Cut out the relevant lowercase-capital pair each time they learn a new capital letter. Keep it where they can refer to it
whenever necessary.

Build up a collection of these cards until they know all of them.

Print two sets and play any matching game with them. Choose several that children know well and one or two new or tricky
ones to play Memory/Concentration.



